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Trumansburg Rotary Club 

Meeting minutes – 09/17/2015 

 

 

10th Annual Chris Bond run 

 

Mike Brainard reported on his progress with the CBR, and displayed our new huge highway banner.  

It is beautiful, as well as being well-built.  Mike Jimenez offered to fit it with a rope long enough to 

pass through the banner and attach it on both sides, and with some clips.  Mike B. reports that the 

person who made it will change dates for us each year. 

 Posters and registrations forms are available 

 We need to drive people to the website www.chrisbondrun.com for registration 

 Asks Cindy to update the website with the date – October 25 – and other information 

 Mike has posted in Trumansburg and a few in Ithaca 

Also on Running USA website 

Community Bulletin Board 

School District’s list serve 

 Bill will contact previous runners with this year’s info 

 Peggy is working on a press release 

 Ben Guthrie will send pictures from last year to her 

 

The club needs to work on T-shirt sponsors ($50) Mike will email a list of sponsors from 2014.  

Need sponsors and runner. 

 

Mike feels he has a good relationship with people at T-burg School and can get support from them. 

 

Frank pointed out that the waiver was supposed to be printed on the back of the registration form, 

but is not there, so we need to have runners sign a waiver before they begin. 

 

Dinner Schedule 
9/24/15 Brainard/Curtis 

10/1/15 Bullock/Bullock 

10/8/15 Guthrie/Guy-Sell 

10/15/15 Haine/Jiminez  

  

           Speaker Schedule 
9/24/15 S. Bullock 

10/1/15 Club Assembly 

10/8/15 Z. Bullock 

10/15/15 Club Assembly 

 

http://www.chrisbondrun.com/


 

We were joined by Loren, a visitor from Rotary District 3520 in Taipei, Taiwan, who spoke a bit 

about his home, his club and why he is here in the area.  His wife is now living in Ithaca with his 

three daughters, so he visits here often during the year.  Ours is his first Rotary club visit. 

 

Scott reported that District Governor Doug has asked club for a $100 donation for the District Polio 

Run, and made a motion to that effect.  Motion was seconded and passed.  He also passed around 

the Trumansburg Troubadour, a newspaper made at the T-burg school.  Our Rotary club was well-

represented. 

 

Ben Curtis reminded people about the upcoming Foundation Seminar, Sept 26, at TTC in Dryden, 

and encouraged people to attend.  Also a reminder to attend the Rotary Foundation Dinner in 

Binghamton on November 8, to meet our Rotary International President. 

 

Tom brought up the request to purchase a plaque, honoring the Moog Co, to be posted on the 

outside wall of Little Venice.  He mentioned that there is a blue stone in the sidewalk already, and 

see no need for this plaque.   

Our Visioning meeting will be Sunday, Nov 1 at Ehrhart Energy building.  Tom will email 

questionnaires out to all and asks us to complete them and send back to him ASAP. 

 

Kathleen reported that she spent some time with Nina and finds her to be very nice, fun to be with 

and willing to experience everything.  She is trying new foods, meeting new friends and generally 

settling in well.  She encourages every club member to spend time with her – take her to dinner or 

movie, shopping, anything. 

 

Shelly reported she held the information meeting for potential youth exchange students last night.  

Two girls were there.  She has set up interviews for them on Monday, Sept 20 at 5PM and 6PM and 

needs a few people to help.  Ben Guthrie and Kathleen. 

 

Editor’s note: Thank You, Kathleen for taking the minutes this week while I had dinner with my 

husband for his birthday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 

None this week            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, October 25th The Chris Bond Run   

 

 

 



 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


